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   INTEGRITY COMMISSION  

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
April 14, 2024 

 
Integrity Commission (IC) Responds to Letter Dated April 11, 2025 from Government 
Leaders in the Houses of Parliament 
 
The Integrity Commission (IC) wishes to inform the public that it has formally responded to a letter, 
dated April 11, 2025, and signed by the Hon. Mr. Edmund Bartlett, Leader of Government Business 
in the House of Representatives, and by Senator the Hon. Mrs. Kamina Johnson Smith, Leader of 
Government Business in the Senate. 
 
The letter from the government’s parliamentary leaders was quoted in the media. 
 
The Commission acknowledges the importance of accountability and public trust, and takes all 
matters relating to integrity and ethical conduct with the utmost seriousness.  
 
The Commission’s Chairman, the Hon. Ms. Justice (Ret’d.) Carol Lawrence Beswick, has responded 
to the government’s parliamentary leaders. Her letter was formally received and signed for at the 
Parliament at 1: 21 p.m. today. In the interest of public transparency, a copy of the Chairman’s letter 
is attached to this release. 
 
The Integrity Commission remains steadfast in its commitment to upholding the Rule of Law and 
continues to operate in full compliance with the Integrity Commission Act. 
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